
REPORT OF THE SERVICE COMMITTEE 

TO THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

June 23, 1987 

The Service Committee of the Iowa Legislative Council met on June 23, 1987, 
and makes the following report for approval of the Legislative Council: 

1. The Service Committee received and filed annual salary reports from the 
Computer Support Bureau, the Legislative Fiscal Bureau, and the Legislative 
Service Bureau (including the Iowa Code Office). The reports include 
notification of merit step review dates. (The Legislative Council approved the 
annual salary report of the Office of Citizens' Aide on June 3, 1987.) 

2. The Service Committee recommends that the Legislative Council approve an 
internal restructuring of the Legislative Fiscal Bureau as proposed by the 
Director. The Director will bring specific proposals for job descriptions, 
grades, and position reclassifications to the Service Committee and Legislative 
Council at a future meeting. 

3. The Service Committee recommends that the Legislative Council approve 
the restoration of the one-step reduction incurred by employees of. the central 
legislative agencies who received increases in pay grades as a result of the 
adoption by the Legislative Council of the Report of the Comparable Worth Study 
Committee effective with the pay period beginning June 26, 1987. This 
restoration applies only to legislative employees who actually incurred a one­
step reduction. The increase corresponds to the restoration of the step given 
to executive branch employees in Senate File 504. 

4. The 
Department 
Assembly. 

Service Committee has scheduled a meeting with the Director of the 
of General Services to discuss the telephone system of the General 

Respectfully submitted, 

SENATOR JOE WELSH, 
Chairperson 

Service, June 23 
db/dg/20 


